A note from the Cafeteria:

Welcome to another wonderful school year Farmer students and parents!

Thank you for allowing us to provide the best nutrition to our students, facutty,
and family members!

In order to provide everyone with our meals this year there are a few
announcements we would like to make.

First off we are so happy to announce all breakfast and (unches are free to all
students! As part of the national school programs we are able to serve one
breakfast and one (unch to every student at no cost!

With that being said, we know sometimes our growing children need another
serving or just an additional snack with their provided breakfast or lunch. This
means there will be second helpings available at a small additional fee. A second
breakfast serving will be $2.00 and an additional lunch serving will be $3.85.

We will also be having our a (a cart options. In order to purchase from these
items there will have to be a CURRENT CREDIT on the students account. This means
we unfortunately will no longer be adding to past balances or creating an end of
the year total.

Please send the student with funds or come in to add to their account to purchase
any additional meals outside the provided breakfast/lunch.

We are also happy to invite any family, frriends, or faculty to enjoy our meals
with the students. This is a purchased meal as well so please be aware of those
fees. An adutt breakfast will be $2.40 and a lunch will be $4.85.

Thank you to all for understanding and helping us provide the best service and
quality for our students meal program! Now let’s fuel up our engines for another
amazing school year ahead!

Lori $anchez
Food services director



